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March 29, 2001

Mr. James Bradner, P.E.
FDEP Solid Waste

Central District

3319 Maguire Blvd., Ste. 232
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767

Subject: Permit Nos. SC48-0165969-001 & S048-0165969-002

Dear Mr. Bradner:

We request a temporary suspension of our time sensitive permit conditions until such time that our
Orange County Solid Waste permit is issued. This would include the suspension of the Monitoring
Plan implementation which is required to begin within 60 days from the date of permit issuance
(March 5, 2001). We anticipate our County application going before the Orange County BCC in the
very near future. Once the County permit is issued, we will notify your office and proceed with
implementing all FDEP permit conditions.

If you have any questions concerning this request please feel free to contact me at 407-296-0016.

Sincerely,

.-

sl
Ed Chesney, P.E.
Project Engineer
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P.O. Box 1029 Clarcona, Florida 32710
Telephone: (407) 296-0016; FAX: (407) 294-8090



